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Congratulations to all of our 2019                  

Athletics Carnival participants and winners! 
Handicap Shield 

Blue Faction 1004 pts 
Gold Faction 724 pts 
Red Faction 564 pts 
Perpetual Shield 

Gold Faction 724 pts 
Blue Faction 724 pts 
Red Faction 500 pts 

1/2 Champion Girl—Jessica and Charlotte 

1/2 R/up Champion Girl—Nelliah 

1/2 Champion Boy—Joseph 

1/2 R/up Champion Boy—Liam 

3/4 Champion Girl—Stella and Sophie 

3/4 R/up Champion Girl—Bianca 

3/4 Champion Boy—James 

3/4 R/up Champion Boy—Kingsley 

5/6 Champion Girl—Lily 

5/6 R/up Champion Girl—Jonti 

5/6 Champion Boy—Alex 

5/6 R/up Champion Boy—Rohan 

 

Masson Shield Winner—Charlotte-Jane 

Special thanks to all of the staff and parent helpers on the day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



 

 
Coming up… 

 Wednesday 11th August  P&C sausages $2 and Icypoles .50c 

 Wednesday 11/18/25th Sept  Growth and Development Yr 5/6 

 Thursday 12th Sept  Term 3 Assembly  - K-2 presenting 

 Wednesday 11th August  P&C sausages $2 and Icypoles .50c 

 Friday 20th Sept  Interschool Athletics @ Quairading 

 Friday 27th Sept  Last day Term 3 and Portfolios sent home 

 Monday 14th Oct  First day of Term 4 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

DANIEL 
Reminder—Book Donations Wanted 

The Wheatbelt Youth Council (Clare and Lexie - Tammin representa-

tives) will be running a Book Stall at the Kellerberrin Show on the 

18th October, raising money for an end of year reward to be shared 

amongst Kellerberrin and Tammin Schools. 

Any donations will be greatly appreciated and can be sent in to the 

school office. Please drop in to visit the stall at this years Show and 

offer your support to the Student Councillors.  



PIZZA WITH THE POLICE 
 

This Friday the students will be sharing a Pizza 

lunch with the Kellerberrin Police. They will    

also participate in a Vortex throwing Comp and 

possibly some other games. If you do not wish 

for your child to have pizza, please send a     

normal lunch to school. 

 

STEM DAY  
On Friday afternoon between 1.30pm and 

2.30pm, all of the students will be planting out 

their seedlings that they have propagated this 

term in the new Kitchen Garden. Parents are 

welcome and encouraged to attend to help out. 

Please RSVP via text or your child’s diary. Bring 

along gloves and shovels if you have them. 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 
Letters have been sent out to families regarding 

Parent/Teacher meetings during Weeks 9&10. If you 

would like to request a meeting, please RSVP to your 

child’s classroom teacher via the tear off section of the 

letter or the student’s diary. 



 



 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


